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Term 5 2018-2019 – Week 5 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow this term went fast! I hope you all have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing you back in school on 

Monday 3rd June. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Jungle Class who were awarded attendance bear.  

Our school target this year is 96.5%. 

Please can you make sure that your child 

is in school for 8:45 a.m. as a late 

registration affects their classes’ 

attendance figures. Thank you. 

 

REWARDS 

Congratulations for starting the new term with their next Pupil Point 

certificate go to… 

300 points- Jungle- Ella 

600 points- High Peaks - Rose 

1000 points- High Peaks- George 

1100 points- Jungle- Thomas  

1500 points- Jungle- Callie  

 

UNIFORM DRAW 

Congratulations to the following children who won a WH Smith 

voucher in the uniform draw this morning. Well done to all those 

who had the correct uniform on as their names were put in the draw. 

Jungle- Callie 

High Peaks- Ava E 

Bugs- Ava VR 

Underwater- Esta  

 

INFANTS AFRICAN DRUMMING, DANCE AND REPTILE DAY 

The Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children at Laughton and Firle had a fabulous day, 

last Friday drumming and dancing to African music and 

handling a number of 

interesting animals. The whole 

school had the opportunity to 

see the animals.  

 ‘The reptiles was really fun 

because we got to feel them. 

The drumming was fun 

because we got to use the 

drum by ourselves and the man helped us by learning a tune. 

I liked the dance because you got to learn new moves’ by 

Bea and Josh S 

 Underwater Bugs High Peaks Jungle 

T5 Week 4 95.9% 95.2% 94.7%  97.9% 

T5 Week 5 90.5% 97.1% 96.5% 98.6% 

Diary 
 

 

May 

23rd - Bugs Bake sale 

June 

Add Patina 

3rd – Children return to school 

4th – Plant Sale 

6th – Underwater Bake sale 

7th – Year 6 safety in action 

11th – EYFS new parent meeting 

11th Father’s day workshop 

21st – Sports Day 

26th - KAR transition day year 6 

27th - High Peaks Bake Sale 

July 

19th – Last day of term 

22nd & 23rd – INSET days 
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KS2 SCIENCE TRIP 

The children in Jungle and High Peaks went to the Science museum in London on Tuesday. It was an early start and 

late finish but they had a wonderful day. 

‘We went to the London Science Museum. We saw vehicles from older days and the first versions of machines and 

engines that we have now.  

I liked the electricity show. They asked for volunteers, Flossy, Flynn and Louie went up. They had to make circuits 

with their bodies and one wore a hat that lit up when another was peddling creating the electricity. We got to go in 

Wonder Lab which was an interactive science place where you could learn how things worked and test them out. It 

was really fun and long because it took 3hrs to get there and another 3 to get back,  but it was well worth the drive!’ 

by Freya J, Sol and Hamish. 

 

FUN RUN 

‘It is with great pleasure that we can tell you that the Fun Run raised a total 

of £1016.31. We had 152 runners on the day (plus a few waggy four legged 

friends), with all enjoying the delights of the refreshments, bouncy castle and 

the fabulous music and singing.  

It was so lovely to see everyone, including the children and adults from the 

two schools, come together to put on and partake in the fun. We also 

received some lovely comments from those people that witnessed the 

runners en-route, saying how nice it was to see a diverse age range partaking 

in the run and how happy everyone seemed. 

 

A special thank you to Sarah and Emily from Firle and Mike from Chilli 

Graphics for his great signs and for all their commitment and efforts, but 

mostly we would like to thank everyone that put their time and hard work in 

helping to achieve this success from the parents, grandparents, family and 

friends. 

Start training for next year!’  By Holly 

I would like to reiterate Holly’s words and thank Holly, Charlotte and 

James for being instrumental in putting on this event. It was so lovely to see 

both schools working together and supporting one another. It was a 

fabulous morning and we hope to repeat the event next year. It wouldn’t 

have been possible without your support and volunteering, thank you. 

 
ECO UPDATE 

As we reach half term the school has been flooded with crisp packets. We 

have already sent over 30 kilograms which has definitely been our most 

successful recycling scheme so far. The eco warriors have been doing a 

tremendous job and as they enter final term in their role, we will look at what 

else we can achieve! 

Mr Herdman 
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PATINA AND TOPIC DAY 

‘On Monday we went to Firle to find out the topic that we will be doing for Patina. The man who came in told us a 

story about every book that we could get and at the end we opened a present that showed us what we were doing. 

It was Gangsta Granny by David Walliams. Once we found this out we got to design our structure and how we were 

going to present it. We have decided to have a massive mobility scooter and will be riding custom designed scooters 

for the parade. 

In the morning we did chocolate tasting, Mayan mathematics and pok a tock which is the Mayan n version of football. 

It was really enjoyable because we got to work collaboratively with the children at Firle’ by Callie, Max and Thomas 

 

SATS 

The year 6 rose to the challenge of the national tests last week and all tried their best. We are very proud of what 

they have achieved in their time here at Laughton and hope they take a way a lot more memories than English and 

maths. They have certainly been enjoying the other events this week 

 

BUGS BAKE SALE 

Thank you to all those who were able to support Bugs bake sale in baking and buying.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Rachel West and Mrs Vicki Brown   

You can get your free bagel kit from Laughton Village 

Shop 

 


